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“Let all that you do be done in love” 

1 Corinthians 16:14 

Celebrations & Achievements 
This week we have lots of children who all completed their Book Bingo 
cards from Mrs Mather the school librarian! 
 
They were, Yaqoub and Muad from Year 3.  Ayaan from Year 4, Riley 
from Year 5 and Amelia B from Year 6. 
Idris from Year 1 and Isla from Year 4 also showed off their new  
trophies from playing well in football! 
 
Well done! 
 
Please remember to join us for our 
‘Celebration Assembly’ every Friday  
morning at 9am.  

Tameside Active 
Sports Stars of the Week! 
 
Year 1 - Zidane & Unaisah 
Year 2 - Adam & Madiha A 
Year 3 - Hafeez & Poppy 
Year 4 - Hadi & Nusaybah 
 
Our Year 5 swimmer of the week was Fateha! 
Well done everyone! 

BIRTHDAYS 
These are the members of our St George’s family 
who celebrated a birthday with us this week:  
 
Eisa A, Madiah and Maliha from Year 2.  Israt 
from Year 4 and Ms Nuttall our Year 2 teacher! 
 
Congratulations! 
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend celebrating with your 
friends and family! 

LEARNING HERO 

Learning Hero certificates were awarded 
to these children for the excellent  
learning behaviours, attitudes and values 
they showed this week: 
 
Year 6 - Zunairah 
Year 5 – Ashfaq 
Year 4 – Hadi 
Year 3 - Yusuf 
Year 2 - Rahmah 
Year 1 - Adyan 
Reception - Teino 

Dear God, 
 
Help us to recognise when people are feeling left 
out. Help us to find ways to include everyone. 
 
Amen 

Love  Compassion  Friendship  Thankfulness  Forgiveness Truthfulness  Hope 

Goodbye Mrs Clegg 
 
Today we say goodbye to  
Mrs Clegg who leaves us  
today after 22 years at St George’s.   
 
Mrs Clegg has been a massive part of our St 
George’s family and will have seen many of 
your children go though school.  
 
You will be greatly missed Mrs 
Clegg but you will always be part of 
our hearts. 

Wake Up Wednesday Group 
 
Please join Mrs Ratcliffe between 8:45 and 10am on 
Wednesdays for conversation, breakfast, group outings to 
nearby parks, woodland, museums, libraries, cafes etc. It 
is a friendly group where you will be made to feel very welcome. 
 
Stay & Play sessions 
 
Mrs Ratcliffe runs Stay and Play on a Thursday morning 
between 8:45 and 10am for pre-school children. They play 
games , sing songs and enjoy snacks.  
It’s a good way to get your child used to a nursery setting 
and a way to meet other new parents. 


